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Aspire2Be 

Some of our Year 5 children were given the 

opportunity to see first-hand how work-related 

industrial processes operate in practice. The 

children enjoyed a range of activities and were 

even allowed to visit the control room to give 

instructions through their radios. A great morning 

was had by all - thank you TGPP for opening our 

children's minds to the world of work available 

locally and for bringing science to life.  

 

Mrs Carey's class had a great morning at Pizza 

Express exploring what it is like to be a chef. 

Everyone had a go at making their own pizza and 

learned about the different ingredients they were 

using. 

Reading Plus Usage Heroes 

A huge WELL DONE to our Reading Plus 'USAGE HEROES' 

who received their certificates in assembly. They are 

leading the way with using our Reading Plus platform to 

take their own reading from strength-to-strength! We 

wonder who will be on the list of Heroes next time 

around... 

Attendance 

After another week of high attendance 

(96.2%), we can announce that our year-

to-date average has increased to 

95.86%!  

 

 

Merit Winners 

Well done to our winners! As well as having 100% attendance, they have demonstrated strong 

examples of ‘excellence’! 

World Book 'Week' 2025 

Our Reading Leaders have enjoyed meeting up to plan for 

our World Book 'Week' 2025 celebrations. They have 

discussed and planned a wonderful array of activities 

that will be enjoyed by all children from Nursery to Year 

6. 

 

Our celebrations will commence from Monday 3rd 

March with our World Book Day dress-up planned for 

Thursday 6th March 2025. More details to follow 

shortly... 

Judo Taster Sessions 

Our pupils had a great time last week 

and the taster sessions were a huge 

success! Coffee Morning 

We would love to see as many of you as 

possible at our upcoming coffee morning on 

Wednesday 19th February. Please note that 

tea will also be available! 


